
 

 
New residents 

 

Coach House Manor would 
like to welcome: 
 

New Tenants Merced 
Garcia and Juan Carlos 

Gutierrez, and their 
children Mayra,  Kelly and 
Jaquelin Cortez 5620. 

 
New Owner Melissa and 
Ryan  Watkins and their 

child Briella Henneman 
5650. 
 

New Owners Jeffery and 
Joan Travers 5645. 
 

New Owners  Rick and 
Tyler Van Winkle 5710 
 

New owner John Valk 
2235. 
 

Board meeting 

 
 

The Board Meeting for 
June will be Wednesday 
June 15, 2016 at 7:00 p.m. 

in the Conference Room.  

Office News: 

 
 
Our new officers for the Board 
of Managers are as follows: 
 
No President as yet, however 
Janice Maddux did say after 
she gets better she would 
accept the President’s position.   
Gary Garrison Vice President 
Susan Williams Secretary 
Sandy Whitehead Treasurer 
Bob Gelbert #1seat Maint. 
Chair 
Bill Vasel #2 seat Maint.Chair  
Richard Lahanas 
Bill Garvin 
Bob Whigham 

 
We hope everyone is 

enjoying the CHM website. 
www.coachhousemanor.com 
You can get on there and 

send messages to Charlene 
about Maintenance or 
anything else. If you need 

copies of the Declaration or 
By-Laws they are on there 
too. The Rules and 
Regulations are also on the 

site. If anyone has any 
suggestions for putting 
anything else on the site we 

are open for all suggestions 
and your input on what 
everyone thinks of the site.   

 
 

 
New Summer pool hours 

are as follows: 

1:00 to 8:00 
Monday through Sunday. 

 

 
 

The Office and Maintance 

will be closed  
Monday July 4, 2016. 

We will reopen on Tuesday 

July 5, 2016. 

Maintenance 

 
There is a 30 yard 

dumpster in the corner of 
the west side of the 
complex that is for furniture 

and remodeling, not the 
small dumpsters, those are 
for trash only. If you have 

old carpet or furniture you 
no longer want please 
place them in the large 

dumpster on the west side 
up by Piper Landing. 
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